
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

October 10, 2017 

 
PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTIFICATION 

Exterior LED Drivers; AOLL Series 
 
 
 

Effective immediately, the following products are discontinued and will no longer be offered through 
ETA-USA or any of its distributors. No new orders will be accepted.  
 
 
 
 
Part No. AOLL Series, Outdoor Led drivers, all models: 
 AOLL1-100-xxxx 
 AOLL1-240-xxxx 
 AOLL1-300-xxxx 
 
 AOLL2—All configurations 
  
 (xxxx=all voltage output configurations) 
 
 
 
Please check www.eta-usa.com for updates on replacement models 
 
 
 
 
 
Please direct any questions to info@eta-usa.com 
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